SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN NO. 4

Due to lack of quorum in the morning of 20 January 2020, the schedule of the Pre-Bid
Conference will be changed from 10:00 a.m to 1:00 p.m for the Procurement of DOT
Janitorial Services (DOT BAC IB No. 2019-038).

The schedule of other procurement activities will remain the same.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

Q(ASE(:. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III
T-BAC Chairperson
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